
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Hello Children, 

It’s Santa Here, I’m very sorry but I’m not 

going to be able to visit the estate this year 

and see you all. 

Don’t worry I haven’t forgotten about you.  

I will be sending your gifts to the housing 

office, where my elves will be giving a present 

to all the children on the good list.  

If you would like a present, please contact us 

for more information and book your 

appointment on 

01902 552780 by 

20
th

 November 2020. 

BE GOOD AND STAY SAFE. 

HOPEFULLY SEE YOU ALL NEXT YEAR 

LOVE FROM SANTA 

X 

 FOR CHILDREN AGED 1 - 12 YEARS OLD 
 


